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For six years the National Jewish Theater Foundation - Holocaust Theater International 

Initiative has expanded the Holocaust Remembrance Reading Program that uses the power of 
live theater to commemorate the Holocaust -its history, victims and survivors. From the outset, 

the Miller Center and Feldenkreis Program have collaborated with these important projects. 
 

This year, under the challenging circumstances created by the Corona Virus, we are offering a 
digital program of Remembrance Readings in honor of 

 

Yom Ha-Shoah 
April 19 - 20 - 21 

 
This free program presents the PBS video of Jeff Cohen’s  

THE SOAP MYTH 
 

 The play, directed by Arnold Mittelman, was produced in 2012 by the National Jewish Theater 
Foundation and presented off Broadway. A staged reading that features two legendary 

performers, Ed Asner and Tovah Feldshuh was filmed last year at the Center for Jewish 
History in New York City. 

 
This 80 minute film is now available for free streaming at the link: SOAP MYTH 

 

We look forward to your participation in this commemorative 
event and we wish you well! 

 
Questions? Please contact the Miller Center at ccjs@miami.edu.  

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

In addition to our attached flyer announcing the screening of a staged reading of Soap Myth, 
please join a webinar discussing the play 

 

 
 

Monday, April 20 
6:30-7:45PM 

	
Temple Emanu-El Streicker Center NYC, Illinois Holocaust Museum and Education Center, and 
the National Jewish Theater Foundation/Holocaust Theater International Initiative (associated 
with the Miller Center) will present a live-stream webinar panel discussion of Soap Myth. The 

panel will include playwright Jeff Cohen, actors Ed Asner and Tova Feldshuh, Holocaust scholar 
Dr. Michael Berenbaum, and Ira Foreman, President Obama’s Special Envoy for Monitoring and 

Combating antisemitism. 
 

For additional details click HERE 
 

In order to register for this amazing event, click HERE! 
 

Once registration is complete, you will receive confirmation via email (please be sure to also check your 
spam folder).  On April 19th, you will receive directions on how to join the webinar via Zoom.  

 
Questions? Please contact the Miller Center at ccjs@miami.edu.  

 




